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Natalia Morgounova

From: Planning-Consultations <Planning-Consultations@activetravelengland.gov.uk>
Sent: 17 November 2023 16:00
To: Planning DC
Subject: RE: CCC/23/110/FUL - Streetly Hall Farm AD plant

Categories: Natalia

 

 
CAUTION: This email originates outside of Cambridgeshire County Council's network. Do NOT click on links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe this email to be spam please 
visit the CCC Intranet and search for 'SPAM' for instructions on how to report it. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Active Travel England (ATE) provided a response on the above planning application on 7th November 2023. Following 
an initial review of the planning application documents, it was determined that the proposed use of the site would 
be unlikely to generate a significant number of active travel movements such that we issued our ‘no comment’ 
template response. 
 
However, it has been brought to our attention that the proposed access into the site will cross Public Bridleway No. 
21 but also that this has already been highlighted by the Definitive Map team at Cambridgeshire County Council. ATE 
supports the comments of the Definitive Map team in that details of this crossing, to include prioritisation, surfacing 
and signage, should be submitted and agreed with the County Council to uphold the safety of users of the 
bridleway. 
 
Regards, 
 

 Development Management Team  
Active Travel England 

2nd Floor, West Offices, Station Rise, York, YO1 6GA  
        

  
Follow us on Twitter @activetraveleng, Instagram @activetravelengland and 
on LinkedIn     

 
   
From: Planning DC <PlanningDC@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: Friday, October 27, 2023 11:23 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@greatercambridgeplanning.org>; clerk@horseheath.info; ArchaeologyDC 
<ArchaeologyDC@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>; Ecology <Ecology@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>; FR Planning 
<FR.Planning@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>; Jon Finney <Jon.Finney@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>; Highways Asset 
Management <HighwaysAssetManagement@Cambridgeshire.gov.uk>; Jez Tuttle 
<Jez.Tuttle@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>; Energy Management Team 
<Energy.ManagementTeam@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>; Climate <Climate@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>; Planning-Advice 
<Planning-Advice@activetravelengland.gov.uk>; office@cprecambs.org.uk; env.health@scambs.gov.uk; Iain Green 
<Iain.Green@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>; planning.eastanglia@environment-agency.gov.uk; 
Hydrants.user@cambsfire.gov.uk; Historic England EastofEngland <EastofEngland@HistoricEngland.org.uk>; 
sales@frrfd.org.uk; frrfdjin@freebie.net; consultations@naturalengland.org.uk; j.richards597@btinternet.com 
Cc: Helen Wass <Helen.Wass@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>; Planning DC <PlanningDC@cambridgeshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: CCC/23/110/FUL - Streetly Hall Farm AD plant 
 
Good morning,  
 
Please see the attached correspondence. 
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Natalia Morgounova 
Assistant Planning Coordinator 
01223 715529 
 
The information in this email could be confidential and legally privileged. It is intended solely for the addressee and 
they will decide who to share this email with (if appropriate). If you receive this email by mistake please notify the 
sender and delete it immediately. Opinions expressed are those of the individual and do not necessarily represent 
the opinion of Cambridgeshire County Council. All sent and received email from Cambridgeshire County Council is 
automatically scanned for the presence of computer viruses and security issues. Any personal data will be processed 
in line with the Data Protection legislation, further details at www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk/privacy Visit 
www.cambridgeshire.gov.uk  
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 
This email has originated from external sources and has been scanned by DfT’s email scanning service. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________ 

The information in this email may be confidential or otherwise protected by law. If you received it in error, please let us know by 
return e-mail and then delete it immediately, without printing or passing it on to anybody else. 
Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of electronic 
communications and for other lawful purposes. 


